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VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
 
April 24, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
 
Re:  Review of Customer Service Rules 
 OEB File No.:  EB-2017-0183 
 Cost Awards Process – Comments on Cost Awards              
  
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) letter dated April 3, 2018, 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) has reviewed the cost claims received from 
Low-Income Energy Network (LIEN), Six Nations of the Grand River Development 
Corporation, United Way of Bruce Grey, and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(VECC). 
 
Enbridge submits that the Board should allow costs recoverable up to the maximum 

 cost eligibility policies. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
 
cc:   LIEN, Six Nations of the Grand River Development Corporation, United Way of 
 Bruce Grey, and VECC (via email) 
  
 


